Late collection of children 

The nursery closes promptly at 4.30pm (Mon-Thurs) and 3.30pm on Friday. If your child is not collected on time, our legal liability relating to the staff/child ratio will be infringed as two members of staff must remain at the nursery until the last child has been collected.  Any parent/carer who is late collecting their child will have to pay a charge which helps to cover the additional staffing costs incurred for this reason.  The charge is £5 for the first 5 minutes, with an additional £5 for every 5 minutes thereafter. 

